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Ken Helm 
 
I support the logging of our Oregon forests including clear cuts, which have proven to be excellent fire 
stops in these days of extreme wildfires.  Road building and maintenance among our forests is 
something else I support, as they prove to be invaluable assets in the event of fires. 
 
Thanks for your time, 
Eva Waters 
615 Latigo Ranch Rd. 
Williams, OR 97544 
 


